
My name is Alison Low, and I am just finishing a second 
one-year term. I would like to run for the open three-year 
seat on the selectboard.  

My two years with the board have been an intense 
learning experience. Thankfully, the Town is blessed with 
so many dedicated individuals who are willing to 
generously share their expertise and insights. 

While my overarching goal is to support the stability and 
efficacy of our Town’s day-to-day operations, I am 
particularly interested in supporting the following 
initiatives:  

• Completion of the shared-use path and sidewalk 
from the area from Hill Street Park to the Town 
fields on Peacham Road; 

• Development of the vacant lot alongside the Town 
Hall as an attractive and functional multi-use 
parking lot, as well as continued investments in the 
Village as identified in last year’s pop-up charrette. 

• Clarity on the future viability of our small but mighty waste water system serving the 
Village; 

• Completion of the Danville Dog Park (now that our site plans are complete!) This will 
involve more fundraising, for sure. 

• Safe walkable neighborhoods. Many of our residents are rightly concerned about 
speeding and the devastating impact it has on our collective sense of trust and 
community. This is a complex issue that will require increased enforcement, a full gamut 
of traffic calming initiatives, and overall awareness raising.  

I moved here in 2000, and my son, Ross, attended the Danville School, graduating in 2017. For 
most of my time in Danville. My day job is at the Regional Planning Commission, where I have 
worked for more than 20 years.  

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to serve this amazing community. 


